
Ohio Department of Transportation 
Prebid Questions

Project No.  050359 Sale Date - 6/24/2005

Will the Department consider extending the completion date on this project?  The October 31, 2005 completion date makes this 
project difficult to bid when construction schedules are already filling up for this year.

Question Submitted: 6/1/2005

This section of USR 30 has been abandoned back to the Wyandot County Engineer with the opening of the new 4 

lane section of USR 30 between Upper Sandusky and Bucyrus. Completion of this project  is one of the last parts of 

finalizing the CS-19 Legislation transferring all responsibility to the county.  We do not wish to extend the 

completion date.

1Question Number:

Will surface preparation using hydrodemolition be required for the new 4.5' deck edge for structure no. WYA-30-1715?

Question Submitted: 6/14/2005

Yes, as indicated in the plans, surface preparation using hydrodemolition is required to be performed on the new 

4.5' deck edges for structure no. WYA-30-1715 to establish a consistent surface for adherence of the Microsilca 

concrete overlay. The plans include quantities for this work.

2Question Number:

Will surface preparation using hydrodemolition be required for the new 4.5' deck edge for structure no. WYA-30-1715?

Question Submitted: 6/14/2005 3Question Number:
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All prospective bidders, subcontractors, suppliers, materialmen and all others who have an interest in these prebid questions and answers are advised 
that these items are being provided for informational purposes only and are not part of the bidding documents.  If a question warrants a clarification, 

the Department will issue an addenda addressing the request for clarification to all plan holders.  If the Department believes that the bidding 
documents adequately address the request, the contractor will be advised accordingly.


